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PQ 17112/25* To ask the Minister for Health when the new bed block will begin 
construction in Nenagh Hospital. -Alan Kelly 

Dear Deputy Kelly, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response. 

It is the intention of the HSE to complete the procurement of a design team for the 
new bed block at Nenagh Hospital over the coming months and to progress the 
project approval process including completion of the business case. 

This project will then need to be progressed though the initial design and planning 
permission processes before advancing to detailed design and tender. It is 
anticipated that construction could commence on site during 2027. 

Yours sincerely 

Micheál Conneely 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


